Examination into the Joint Core Strategy for Broadland,
Norwich and South Norfolk produced by the Greater

Norwich Development Partnership

Inspectors e Inspector Roy Foster MA MRTPI and Assistant
Inspector Mike Fox BA(HONS) DIPTP MRTPI

Thursday, 20 May 2010

Mr Graham Nelson

Head of Planning and Regeneration Services
Norwich City Council

City Hall

Norwich NR2 INH

Dear Graham,

Thank you for your letter of 17" May 2010 which followed our brief
conversation on 13" May.

The Inspector has asked me to let you know that the Drivers Jonas
document (H5) is not being considered in any context other than whether or
not it forms a robust and credible part of the evidence base for policy 4 of the
GNDP Joint Core Strategy.

I hope this is helpful.

Yours sincerely

Simon Osborn
Programme Officer
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